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July 17
th

, 2015 

 

Dear Shorewood Administration, 

 

It is with bittersweet emotions that I write you this letter to inform you of my resignation as mathematics and 

computer science teacher at Shorewood High School effective immediately.  This is not an easy decision for me, but I 

believe it is the right decision for what I wish to accomplish both personally and professionally.  For the past six years, 

you have allowed me the privilege of teaching and mentoring your wonderful students.  I have certainly grow both as 

an educator and as a person throughout my time in Shorewood.  I hope drawn upon this learning as the new Dean of 

Students at Whitnall High School.  Shorewood will always hold a special place in my heart, and I know that the 

amazing staff will continue to make it one of the best districts to work for.  Thank you for everything that you have 

given me and please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Krolikowski 


